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11 October 2019 
 
 
Sam Laurence 
fyi-request-11236-5716493e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-5795 
 
Dear Sam 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 16 September 2019 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 
“I am writing to request the week ly (or daily, whichever is easier) counts from all cycle 
detectors the NZTA operates in Dunedin, from 2015 to present.” 

 
The following documents fall within the scope of your request and are enclosed: 
 
• Attachment 1: Cycle Counter Data 2015 to present. 
• Attachment 2: Shared Path (PDF Report generated for the SH88 Shared Path counter). 
• Attachment 3: Shared Path (PDF Report generated for the SH1 Great King counter). 
• Attachment 4: Shared Path (PDF Report generated for the SH1 Cumberland counter). 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact the John O’Neill, 
Network Manager Project Coordination, by email to john.oneill@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on 03 955 
2941. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Wayne Oldfield 
Senior Manager, System Management 


